
Your  
guide  
to a  
safe  
visit

KEEP US ALL SAFE
Stay home if you are not well

Enjoy a social time at the Gallery 
but please keep 1.5 metres apart 

from the nearest group.

MAINTAIN THE DISTANCE

Pre-booking is  
essential

1.5 metres

Welcome Back

Scan Me to  
Book quickly

Visitor numbers will be limited as per government  
regulations. Bookings are essential to enable contact  

tracing. If you are not booked, we cannot guarantee entry.   
 

Please book here:  
www.centralcoast.nsw.gov.au/galleries

STOP THE SPREAD 
Wash your hands and use our new 
automatic hand-sanitising station. 

Consider downloading the 
COVID Safe app

Gosford Regional Gallery and Edogawa Commemorative Garden
36 Webb St, East Gosford 2250

For further information and updates please call 4304 7550 or 
contact us via email or facebook.  

E Gallery@centralcoast.nsw.gov.au 
www.centralcoast.nsw.gov.au/galleries


